
From: Christopher Knock [mailto:chris@christopherknock.co.uk]  
Sent: 27 April 2018 16:53 
To: Reed, Emily <Emily.Reed@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Low, Scott <Scott.Low@herefordshire.gov.uk>; Withers, Simon 
<Simon.Withers@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Land adjacent The Link, Weston-under-Penyard Ref: 171415 
 
Dear Emily 
 
The stone will be removed next week. 
 
The hedges will be planted and trees coppiced in September/October 2018.  We missed the 
early part of the planting season due to the adverse weather conditions. 
 
I will keep you informed of progress. 
 
Regards 
 
Chris 
 


